Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 8:39 AM

To: '‘Bart Burrows'

Cc: Bruce-c Burrows; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000247

Dear Mr. Burrows,

Of the dates presented below Tuesday August 26 works for Alameda County Environmental Health. Before sending out
an invite | wish to confirm that the day is Tuesday, August 26, and not Wednesday, August 27. Also, please provide the
email addresses of all participants so that | can include them on the invite.

Thank your for your prompt response.
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Bart Burrows [mailto:bartburrows47@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 07,2014 11:11 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Bruce-c Burrows

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000247

Mr Nowell -

| have received your letter dated June 23, 2014 concerning Fuel Leak Case No RO0000247 and GeoTracker Global ID
T0600102220 and have discussed this with my brother. Per your directive in your letter, we present the following dates
for your consideration to meet with you:

Tuesday, July 15 anytime
Friday, July 18 anytime

Tuesday, July 22 anytime
Tuesday, July 29 anytime
Friday, August 1 anytime
Friday, August 8 anytime



Friday, August 15 anytime
Tuesday, August 27 anytime
Friday, August 29 anytime

| will follow up with you with a phone call tomorrow, Tuesday, July 8 to verify you received this email and discuss our
meeting.

Regards -
Bart Burrows

925-899-4229
bartburrows47@gmail.com



